THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF ENDERBY

Decision Summary of a Regular Meeting of Council held on Monday, May 4, 2020 at 4:30 p.m.
by teleconference.

10.

Council approved keeping the property tax due date at July 2" but deferring the penalty
date to October 1, 2020.

Council approved waiving the penalty for the January-April utility billing period.

Following a consideration of written representations from the public, Council adopted its
budget bylaws which amount to a 0.4% decrease in the City’s property taxes and user
fees (note that the City also collects property taxes for other entities, like hospitals and
schools, which determine their tax rates independently of the City).

Council adopted a Revenue Anticipation Borrowing Bylaw to provide borrowing authority
to maintain cashflows necessary for the City’s ongoing operations and paying the taxes
that it collects for other government agencies.

Council decided to send a letter to the Minister of Environment and Climate Change
Strategy in support of an early and well-managed resumption of local access to
provincial parks to support the health and well-being of residents.

Council endorsed principles for corporate service recovery.

A Pandemic Community Recovery Select Committee was created to address individual
and business recovery and resiliency.

Council reviewed the Enderby Child Care Action Plan and adopted the implementation
actions, including an amendment to the City’s zoning bylaw and an advocacy letter to
the Province in support of the child care sector.

At a future meeting, Council will be considering a recommendation from its Economic
Development Portfolio on three appointees to the Board of Variance.

Council referred correspondence from the Chamber of Commerce on business recovery
to its Pandemic Community Recovery Select Committee.

All agenda packages are available at https://www.cityofenderby.com/mayor-council/agendas/.

Approved for release
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